
Allen, Meredith 

10/8/2010 9:57:24 AM 

'svn@cpuc.ca.gov' (svn@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Antelope 

Sean,

Below is the information that you requested on Antelope.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

We will provide you an update after the DRP rules on the appeal.

Thanks,
Meredith

Northrop filed an appeal against the Conditional Use Permit before the LA County Department of Regional 
Planning on the last day of the appeal period (September 27th), presumably for radar interference. The DRP will 
rule on the appeal on either the November 9th or November 16th meeting. The developer is confident the appeal 
will be dismissed and the CUP will be issued shortly thereafter.
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